
 
 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 

 

Spring 2 

 

Summer 1 Summer 2 

Foundation 
Stage 1 
Expressive Arts 
and Design 

DT - Mechanisms 
Sliders and Levers. 

 
Art – Drawing 
Self Portraits 

Paul Klee. 

DT - Mechanisms 
Sliders and Levers. 

 
Art – Painting 

Wassily Kandinsky. 

DT - Textiles 
Templates and Joining 

Techniques. 
 

Art – Painting/Colour 
Mixing 

David Hockney. 

DT - Textiles 
Templates and Joining 

Techniques. 
 

Art – Painting/Effects 
Claude Monet. 

DT - Food 
Preparing Fruit and 

Vegetables.  
 

Art – Drawing  
Landscapes 

Paul Cezanne. 

DT - Food 
Preparing Fruit and 

Vegetables. 
 

Art – Printing 
Observational 

Giorgio Morandi 
Foundation 
Stage 2 
Expressive Arts 

and Design 

DT - Structures 
Freestanding Structures. 

 
Art – Drawing 
Self portraits 
Paul Klee. 

DT - Structures 
Freestanding Structures. 

 
Art – Painting and 

Printing 
Colour Mixing using 

natural materials 
Olka Prinku. 

Food 
Preparing Fruit and 

Vegetables. 
 

Art – Painting 
Effects 

Claude Monet. 

Food 
Preparing Fruit and 

Vegetables. 
 

Art – Drawing 
Observational 

Margaret Preston. 

Mechanisms 
Wheels and Axles. 

 
Art – Sculpture 

Alberto Giammometti. 

Mechanisms 
Wheels and Axles. 

 
Printing 

Karen Lederer. 

Year 1 DT - Mechanisms 
Sliders 
Levers. 

Art - Painting 
Space and Effect 
Joseph Turner. 

DT - Food 
Preparing fruit and 

vegetables (including 
cooking and nutrition 
requirements for KS1) 

Art – Sculpture and 
Drawing 

Andy Goldsworthy. 

DT - Textiles 
Templates 

Joining Techniques. 

Art - Drawing 
Cityscapes 

James Rizzi. 

Year 2 Art - Drawing & 
Painting 
Colour 

Pablo Picasso: The 
Weeping Woman. 

DT - Food 
Preparing Fruit and 

Vegetables (including 
cooking and nutrition 
requirements for KS1) 

DT - Mechanisms 
Wheels 
Axles. 

Art - Printing 
Henri Matisse: Teeny. 

DT - Structure 
Freestanding Structures 

Art - Sculpture 
Lady Kwali. 

Year 3 Art - Drawing & Digital 
Art 

Julian Opie. 

DT - Textiles 
2-D Shape to 3D 

Product. 

Art - Painting 
Colour Mixing 
Gustav Klimt. 

DT - Structures 
Shell Structures 

(including Computer 
Aided Design) 

Art - Sculpture 
Hokousai. 

DT - Food 
Healthy and Varied Diet 
(including cooking and 
nutrition requirements 

for KS2) 
Year 4 Art – Drawing & 

Painting 
Roy Lichtenstein 

 
- 

DT - Electrical 
Systems 

Simple Circuits and 
Switches (including 
Programming and 

Control) 

DT - Mechanical 
Systems 
Levers 

Linkages 
Pneumatics  

Art – Sculpture 
Mosaic 

Antoni Gaudi 

DT - Food 
Healthy and Varied Diet 
(including cooking and 
nutrition requirements 

for KS2) 

Art – Painting 
Watercolours 

Vincent Van Gogh: 
Starry Starry Night 

Year 5 DT - Structures 
Frame Structures 

Art – Printing 
Banksy 

Art – Painting 
Natalia Rak 

 
 

DT - Food 
Celebrating Culture and 
Seasonality (including 
cooking and nutrition 
requirements for KS2) 

Art – Drawing 
Dave Draws 

DT - Electrical 
Systems 

More Complex Switches 
and Circuits (including 

Programming, 
Monitoring and Control) 
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Year 6 DT – Food 
Celebrating Culture and 
Seasonality (including 
cooking and nutrition 
requirements for KS2) 

Art – Printing & 
Sculpture 

Luciano Cian. 

DT - Mechanical 
Systems 

Cams 
Pulleys 
Gears. 

 

Art – Drawing 
J. Howard Miller 

 
 

DT - Textiles 
Combining Different 

Fabric Shapes (including 
Computer Aided Design) 

Art – Painting 
Michelangelo 


